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Dear Parents,
Thought for the week – “The best things in life aren’t things.”
Congratulations to our Stars of the Week
ASH        Stanley, for an outstanding contribution to the class assembly
OAK        Thomas, for much improved focus and attitude                     

BEECH      Amelia, for always being a good friend and giving 100% effort in her learning.                                  
CHESTNUT    Aimee, for bringing her best to all lessons           

SYCAMORE       Thalia, for a fantastic Autumn Term in the Sycamore Class
As we move towards the end of the term I can reflect upon another busy and successful term. My thanks to our wonderful pupils and hardworking staff, who together have created a great school with a great working atmosphere. May I wish them all a restful and happy holiday.

Ash Class Nativity.

The highlight of the year! Huge congratulations to all involved, it was a triumph. The pupils, in tea towels and tinsel, performed so well – we were all very proud of them. Well done to Miss Kingston and the EYFS team.

Christmas Café.

Thank you for supporting the Christmas Café last Friday night. It was such a lovely event and I am pleased to announce a profit of over a thousand pounds. Well done to the Ghasa team.

School lunches.

Please remember to return the order form by Monday 18th December.
Dates Ahead.

There will be no clubs (including the homework club) next week.

Monday the 18th – Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper day (uniform to be worn, apart from 
                                                                                                                                                  jumper).

Monday 18th – Chestnut & Sycamore Carol Concert – (performers 5:45pm), service starts at 6:00pm – all welcome. 

Tuesday 19th - Celebration Assembly @2:30pm (invite only).

Wednesday 20th – Last day, finish @3:15pm

Thursday 4th January – TD day – School closed to pupils (Mental Health awareness training).
Friday 5th January – TD day – School closed to pupils (First Aid training).
Monday 8th January – School opens for the new term.

On behalf of everybody at Gomeldon Primary School, have a wonderful Christmas time, see you all next year!

Paddy Macey.

